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           March 12, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear CHP Community, 
 
In order for CHP to be prepared for the possibility of closing school for an extended period of time and 
having remote teaching, Cedar Hill Prep will be CLOSED tomorrow, Friday, March 13th. 
 
We are asking our students to take their books home with them tonight as we will be assigning 
homework for Friday and the weekend. 
 
I can not reiterate enough that tomorrow, though there is no school, students should be at home 
doing school work.   
 
We will continue to keep you updated on whether the school will need to close indefinitely, but after 
tomorrow, CHP will be ready if that were to happen. As of now, School is closed for ONE DAY, 
tomorrow.  If things change over the weekend, we will keep you all posted. 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but with what is going on right now, we ask for your 
patience, understanding and cooperation.  
 
Thank you all. 
 
Donald Seeley 
School Principal 
Cedar Hill Prep School 
           


